
Message from the Headteacher 

 Well we have made it to the end of half term with the sun shining! 

This week, some of the children from Key Stage 2 participated in a 

cricket tournament; FS enjoyed a superhero day which included lots 

of amazing costumes and Year 5 took part in  a Forest of 

Imagination workshop at Dinton—this exhibition is open to the 

public over half term if you are looking for something to do.  This 

morning, we welcomed a few parents for our coffee morning—it 

would be lovely to see more faces at the final one of the school year 

on DATE .  Have a great half term and see you on Mon 2nd June.  

Stephanie Meikle 

Languages Day 

On Thursday 26th June we are holding 
our first ever languages day. Family 
members are invited in to teach their 
native language to our pupils. At 3.30 
the playground will host a market of 
mouth watering delights from different 
cultures. We look forward to seeing you 
all there. This will be a cash only event. 

LOST 

We have a Jelly Cat 
Bunny in a lovely blue 
dress currently 
residing in the school 
office. If your little 
one is missing this 
cuddly, you will find 
it here. 

 

Year 6 £1 Challenge 

On Friday 13th June, year 6 will be holding a Bazar as 
part of their £1 challenge. You will be able to 
purchase various items including: 

Refreshing Lemonade, delicious cakes, crumbly 
cookies, amazing stickers, 3D printed toys & fidgets 
and much more. 

This is a cash only event. 

They are raising money to fund their own end of year 
treat. 

After School Sports Clubs 

We have limited spaces in our sports clubs. If your child is 
signed up for a club, please make sure they attend. If they 
miss two consecutive sessions their space will be removed and 
given to the next person on our waiting list.  

Unfortunately we have had to cancel one of the clubs due to 
lack of attendance. 

The Athletics club on Wednesdays has now been extended to 
the whole of key stage 2. 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

3.30—4.30 

Y1/2 
Gymnastics 

3:30 — 4:30 

KS1 Ball 
Games 

3:30 — 4:30 

KS2 
Athletics 

Yr 5/6 
National 

Gallery Trip  

3:30 — 4:30 

KS2 
Rounders 

     

 ATTENDANCE THIS WEEK 

 WRENS  97.9%  KINGFISHERS  88.6% 

 WOODPECKERS  94.7%  HERONS  87.6% 

 OWLS  93.6%  ROBINS  93% 

 MERLINS  93%  WHOLE 
SCHOOL 

 92.7% 

Summer Fair 

Sunday 22nd June 12 noon—3pm 
Lots of exciting stalls and activities 
planned!  
If you are able to volunteer to help on 
the day please contact the school office. 
(Even for 1/2 hour slots) 
If you know anyone that would have a 
stall or donate a raffle prize please 
contact us at llsa@hotmail.co.uk 
We are looking for donations of pre-
loved, good condition toys and uniform 
for the relevant stalls—please bring any 
donations to the office. Thank you. 
We look forward to seeing you there!! 


